
• - ~ --f/i
.....• ,. •(~*- . .. ...... .... ......

- -~. ............ . ...I

—-

~

I U.S. Energy 605 North Highway 169
Plymouth, MN 55441
Phone 763-543-4600
Fax 763-543 4603
www.usenergyservices.com

August 19, 2013

4HPUC 22AUG~13PM12:O5
Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Notice of U.S. Energy Services, Inc.
Docket DM 13-111

Dear Ms. Howland,

On May 16, 2013 the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission approved the registration of U.S.
Energy Services, Inc. as a Natural Gas Aggregator in the above referenced docket. Pursuant to New
Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules Puc 3003.04(i), each aggregator “shall notify the commission of
any changes to the information required in this section within 30 days following the effective date of the
change.”

In an abundance of caution, U.S. Energy Services hereby provides notice to the Commission that on
August 1, 2013, World Fuel Services, Inc. (“WFSI”), a wholly owned subsidiary of World Fuel Services
Corporation (“WFSC”) acquired all of the outstanding capital stock of U.S. Energy. WFSC is a Fortune
100 company based in Miami, Florida and is a global leader in the downstream marketing and financing
of aviation, marine, and ground transportation fuel products and related services. WFSC is not otherwise
engaged in the sale of electricity or natural gas at retail.

The acquisition of U.S. Energy Services by WFSI does not impact the basis upon which the Commission
approved U.S. Energy Services’ registration as a Natural Gas Aggregator. U.S. Energy Services will
operate as a wholly-owned subsidiary of WFSI and will continue to serve as an energy management and
consulting company that acts primarily as an agent for its customers. U.S. Energy Services will continue
to maintain the managerial, technical and financial capability necessary to serve as a reliable Natural Gas
Aggregator. Furthermore, the leadership and management team remains intact at U.S. Energy Services.
In addition, the change in upstream ownership will not in any manner impact U.S. Energy Services’
commitment to complying with applicable rules and requirements of the Commission.

Should you have any questions regarding this Notice or require additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact me.
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